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Dear Woodside parents and carers 
 
I’d like to begin my introduction to this edition of our newsletter by saying a huge well done 
to our Year 6 children for their positivity and resilience during the SATs. They worked their 
socks off and thoroughly deserved their celebration breakfast on Friday! 
 
Congratulations also need to go to Years 3 and 4 for their exceptional production of ‘Alice 
The Musical.’ What a talented group of children they are! Every single child made an            
important contribution to the play, whether they were singing in the choir, had an acting role 
or looked after props. We’re hoping to have a filmed version on the website soon for          
everyone to see. 
 
Of course, when we come back after the half term break, we will begin to prepare the        
children for their next step to a new year group or up to secondary school. We will be sharing          
transition arrangements with you very soon. 
 
Have a wonderful half term break! 
 
Claire Bennett 
Headteacher 

 
 

Outstanding Woodsiders 



 

Year 6—Celebration Breakfast 

On Friday after SATs, we had a special breakfast.  We all went in the hall and Richard 

made us bacon and sausage baps! We got to have apple or orange juice too. It was 

delicious and fun to be with our friends celebrating the end of SATs. It was definitely 

the best day of the week! 

Erin 



 

Shrek 

George  took the role of Big Bad Wolf in a production of Shrek the 

Musical by the Identity School of Dance at The Edge Arts Centre 

in Much Wenlock. There were 3 performances over 2 days; an 

amazing effort by everyone who took part and assisted behind 

the scenes. George sang and danced in perfect time with all the 

other characters. We are all very proud of his brilliant         

achievement. Well done, George! 



 

Cross Country 

In the summer term, the cross-country team were excited to win the 
overall cross-country competition.  The event took place over 4 meets 
with the 3/4 boys, 3/4 girls and 5/6 boys teams coming in first place 
and the 5/6 girls coming in second place. There were also individual 
successes and medals received by many children in all year groups. 
Well done, Team Woodside! 



 

Year 3/4  

Alice—The Musical  

Children in Year 3/4             

performed Alice—The Musical.  

They had 3 performances for 

parents/carers and even     

managed to perform to the 

rest of the school! 

 

They amazed everyone with 

their talent.  The acting and 

singing was wonderful! 
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